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Michael Buonaguro  
Counsel for VECC 

July 12, 2012 
E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 EB-2011-0242 and EB-2011-0283 
 
I am writing with respect to a correction to the Interim Decision and Order of the Board 
dated July 12, 2012 with respect to the two above noted proceedings. 
 
At page 21 of the Decision the Board, in reviewing the submissions of the parties, states 
that “VECC argued that the proposed maximum volume caps should be reduced by 
25%”.   
 
VECC respectfully submits that it argued that the proposed maximum volume caps 
should be reduced “to” 25% of the proposed caps, not “by” 25%.  Put another way, 
VECC argued that the total volume cap of 5.5 petajoules proposed by the companies 
should be reduced to a total volume cap of 1.375 petajoules. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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